



July 10, 2023

## **Invitation Letter**

Dear Professor LI Xiaoyun,

On behalf of Luiz de Queiroz College of Agriculture, University of São Paulo (ESALQ), I am very pleased to invite you and your delegation members from China Agricultural University (CAU) listed below for a seven-day visit during the period of September 10 to September 30, 2023. Your delegation is welcome to visit USP main campus in the city of São Paulo and USP research and extension farms in the countryside of Sao Paulo State.

The purpose of this visit is to meet with ESALQ leadership team, promote the joint talent cultivation in the field of humanities, economics, engineering, resource environment, animal sciences and grass science in the second phase of CAU-USP Joint College and further promote research cooperation between the two universities.

In order to further strength, the previous relationship with the Ministry of Agrarian Development and Family Agriculture, ESALQ leaders are also willing to join and facilitate an upcoming meeting to be held in Brasília with your delegation.

The information as described below is for the purpose of your internal procedure and visa application:

Name	Gender	DOB(y-m-d)	Position
LI Xiaoyun	Male	1961-12-27	Chair Professor, Honorary Dean, College of International Development and Global Agriculture
FAN Shenggen	Male	1962-11-27	Chair Professor, Dean of Academy of Global Food Economics and Policy, Former Director General of International Food Policy Research Institute
SONG Zhenghe	Male	1973-12-13	Dean of College of Engineering





YUAN Lixing	Male	1975-12-08	Dean of College of Resouces and Environmental Sciences
SI Wei	Male	1978-11-06	Dean of College of Economics
			and Management
ZHANG Yingjun	Male	1971-08-05	Dean of College of Grassland
			Science and Technology
LI Menghua	Male	1974-11-14	Deputy Dean of College of
			Animal Science and Technology
YANG Minli	Female	1965-10-30	Director of China Agricultural
			Mechanization Development
			Research Centre, Professor of
			College of Engineering

We understand also that all the cost related to this visit will be covered by China Agricultural University.

Yours sincerely,

Thais Maria Ferreira de Souza Vieira

Dean of the Luiz de Queiroz College of Agriculture

University of São Paulo